
 

 
The project site is located within the Beginning with Habitat Program’s Kennebec Estuary Focus Area  

 
PARTNERS 

Maine Geological Survey 

 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION (Anticipated completion November 2020) 

This project is part of the Town’s efforts to re-develop the Town’s former Public Works 
property on the Cathance River. With the Coastal Community Grant and matching  
funds, the Town and its subcontractors will conduct necessary surveys, produce 
preliminary and final designs and construction documents, and obtain permits for 
stabilizing the property’s shorefront.  The stabilization efforts will focus on one or more 

low-impact or living shoreline stabilization measures. Through public access, outreach and 
education, the Town will introduce “green” shoreline stabilization methods to 

visitors to the site and coordinate with the Maine Geological Survey on ways to use the 
site as a demonstration project to reach a wider audience.   
 

For more information 
Nicole Briand, Director of Planning & Development 
Town of Bowdoinham                       FY19 CCG - 62 

nbriand@bowdoinham.com and 207- 666-5531                     1.27.19 

                        .                                  
Financial assistance provided by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric      
Administration, U.S. Department of Commerce Grant CZM NA18NOS4097419 to the 

Maine Coastal Program.  Coastal Community Grants are awarded and administered 
by the Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry Municipal Planning 
Assistance Program.  

COASTAL COMMUNITY GRANTS:   

                  Coastal  Res i l iency 

                  Living Shorelines  

Town of Bowdoinham: Re-Development of Public Works 
Waterfront Property  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




